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   It took some time but after 

months of vetting vendors, hearing 

presentations and reviewing menus 

and food pricing, we finally landed 

on what the Board thinks will be 

embraced by all; “Beachside Café.”  

   Beachside is a concept put togeth-

er by Cedric & Stephanie Lecroc and 

Philippe Vincinzi.   These folks have 

been involved in food service for 

years ranging from executive chef, 

food and beverage director at the 

Delano Hotel, a beachside café in 

Nice, France,  Bagatelle Miami Beach 

and a successful catering business as 

well.  They will offer a menu of 

items from salads and wraps to 

made to order sandwiches and burg-

ers, soups and special entrees. Their 

goal is to please our membership 

and also to offer their services for 

your special events if you’d like.    

    Currently, the Beachside team is 

tidying up the kitchen cosmetically.  

Once completed you will see a 

beautiful new facility.  The team will 

focus on service, quality and conven-

ience.  One of the many services 

they will offer is placing an order 

through a phone app.  Beachside is 

considering offering more than just 

lunch service.  If there is an interest, 

members could eat breakfast and 

dinner here as well.    

    We can’t commit to an opening 

date at this juncture but expect it to 

be by late March or early April.  

Rest assured, we will keep you in 

the loop for this very special open-

ing.   

    One of the projects we’d like 

to launch during this quarter is 

kayak and stand up paddle board 

storage.  This will begin along the 

north fence of our property line. 

Based on member comments and 

suggestions we feel there will be 

an enthusiastic response to this 

amenity.   We have a lot of space 

for this type of storage and will 

welcome as many people as pos-

sible to participate.  If you have 

an interest in this service please 

contact the Manager.  We would 

like to start a list so that once the 

storage project is complete we 

can contact you in order of prior-

ity, in other words, where you 

are on the list.   

to the beach, and can set up 

chairs and umbrellas by request. 

    We are working on hosting  

volleyball and Spike Ball tourna-

ments.  Call or email to let us 

know of your interest. 

    Our beautiful logoed shirts 

continue to sell at a fast pace.  

We restock every 2-3 weeks, so 

please come get your shirt or hat 

any time. 

    Thank you very much for your 

support.  I can be reached at:  

 

             305-361-2813 

Manager@kbbeachclub.com    

INSTRGRAM at kbbeachclub   

Paul Zuccarini 

From the Manager 
    What great support we are 

receiving from long time resi-

dents and new families to Key 

Biscayne.  We continue to get 

weekly offers for volunteer 

work.  Thank you very much. 

     By the time this newsletter 

reaches you, we expect to have 

already collected 85%-90% of 

our entire dues budget for 2020! 

    The Beach Club has ordered 

31 new chairs.  Six of them are 

“dining table height” that have 

been requested by members.  

We will have them constructed 

and delivered within  2-3 weeks.  

    Our BC staff are all on the 

ball working hard day in and day 

out.   Keep in mind, they are 

available to help you bring bags 

KBBC  Times 

The new team is working feverishly on the kitchen 

    The beginning of the year is 

always hectic with sending invoices 

and reminder notices but we're 

through that now and able to deal 

with other things.  Now we’re 

focusing on our kayak and SUP 

storage project.  We still expect 

to begin the storage this QUAR-

TER. 

    Our latest project, restoring 

the dunes, is going full speed and is 

looking very nice.  We cleared the 

south side of the property and 

transplanted those sea oats to the 

Beach dunes. We continue to 

graciously receive volunteer help 

whenever offered. 

    Please put any comments you 

have in the suggestion box near 

the sign in sheet. We always want 

to hear from you.  
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 Notices  to Members 

 Please, no glass bottles or 

other containers at the BC. 

 Please pick up after your-

selves on the beach and on 

the patio.   

 Please contact the Manager 

for your party needs.  The 

recreation room is open for 

business but availability is 

getting tight.  BOOK NOW!  

 If you get here early on the 

weekends, you’ll find umbrel-

las and chairs already set up 

and welcoming you to come 

relax. 

 Please let the Manager know 

if you’d like to volunteer to 

help around the BC.   

At long last 

Con’t. From The Manager 

Around The Beach 


